
The Tudors 
We warmly invite you to join us for 

World History Day to celebrate 

the Tudors. 

We will be immersing 

ourselves in the Elizabethan 

Era and exploring why 

Henry Vlll is so important. 

 

EYFS, KS1 & KS2 will 

learning different aspects of 

the Tudors during the day 

including: Maths, History and DT. 



World History Day will be held on 

Monday 1st July. 

To fully engage in the period, we invite you 

come dressed as a Tudor.  

Here are a few suggestions. 

 

 

 
 


